Rebecca Fierle PO Box 568625 Orlando, FL 32856

July 25, 2019

## Via U.S. Mail to:

Richard Prudom, Secretary Florida Department of Elder Affairs 4040 Esplanade Way Tallahassee Florida 32399-7000

## Via email to:

prudomrm@elderaffairs.org

Re: OPPG Registration Resignation

Dear Secretary Prudom:

Please be advised that I am hereby resigning as a registered professional guardian in the state of Florida. I have instructed all of the attorneys with whom I work to file resignations as guardian on my behalf in my cases. That process is proceeding expeditiously. Successor guardians will be appointed. I will seek a discharge in all of my cases. The exact timing of the appointment of successors and my discharges are not entirely in my control because I rely on my attorneys to prepare the resignations and judges to accept them and appoint successors. I will not be seeking reappointment in any cases nor will I seek future appointments as a guardian.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Fierle

cc: Anthony Palmieri

apalmieri@mypalmbeachclerk.org